
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      October 8, 2009; 1:10 p.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Gallin, Hancock, and 
Liske present.  Minard and Sunderbruch were absent. 
 

This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 
the October 6, 2009 Davenport 3rd Ward Primary and the City of Buffalo Council Primary 
Elections. 
 

Moved by Gallin, seconded by Liske, to certify the results of said election.  All 
Ayes. 
 

Auditor Moritz informed the Board of the recount of the 3rd Ward Primary, to be 
held 9:00 a.m., Monday, October 12, 2009, in the boardroom of the Scott County 
Administrative Center. 
 

Moved by Gallin, seconded by Liske, the Board adjourn until 8:00 a.m., Tuesday, 
October 13, 2009, subject to prior call by the Chairman.  All Ayes. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Jim Hancock, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Roxanna Moritz 
       Scott County Auditor 
 
  
 
 


